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I. Introduction:
This document contemplates the report of the 2010 work plan created by the members of this Subcommittee and activities accomplished during 2010, as well as the Proposed work plan for 2011 to be proposed to the member States of this subcommittee.
1. Objetives:
To promote an increase in the participation of women in the work force of the port sector. 

2. Members:
Chair: Dominican Republic
Vice-Chair: Ecuador

Members: Argentina, Costa Rica, Jamaica, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama,  Peru, Suriname, Uruguay and Venezuela.

II. 2010 Work Plan and activities accomplished during 2010: 

The Resolution CIDI/CECIP/RES.8 (XI-10) “Subcommittee on Women in Ports” includes the following Work Plan for 2010: 

1. To continue developing the database of women in the port sector, identifying in each country their coordinator and national network.
· Document CECIP/INF.1/11 “Inter-American Network of Women in Ports” includes information about Regional Coordinators (chart #1), coordinators to the subcommittee by member state (chart # 2) and a list of women in ports of the following countries (chart #3): Antigua and Barbuda, Belize, Ecuador, El Salvador, Grenada, Panama, Peru, Dominican Republic, Uruguay  and Venezuela.
2. To gather statistical information to show the participation and achievements of women in the port labor market, Panama.
· Regarding this objective, no plans have been developed in order to obtain the pertaining data and statistics that show the participation and accomplishments of women in the port labor make. It is necessary that the responsible country and the rest of the member States of this subcommittee collaborate in order to complete this task.

3. To create a website on the participation of women in the port sector to show the activities of the Subcommittee, as well as the results of its work and to serve as a vehicle of communication between its members 
· Regrettably, in all the years this Subcommittee has existed, this task has not been carried through; Venezuela created the said website, but there has not been any follow up with the update of the website.
4. To promote the establishment of agreements between the CIP Secretariat with academic institutions for the training of women in the port environment, Dominican Republic.
· Unofficial talks have been started with institutions from Spain, Mexico and the Caribbean.
5. To hold one hemispheric seminars on the participation, development and challenges of women in the port sector (Dominican Republic)
· The Delegation of Dominican Republic postpones this seminar for October of 2011.
III. Proposed Work Plan for 2011: 
1. To continue developing the database of women in the port sector, identifying in each country their coordinator and national network. (Each Member State that has not presented this information to the Dominican Republic, 2011).
2.  To promote the establishment of agreements between the CIP Secretariat with academic institutions for the training of women in the port environment, Dominican Republic (2010, 2011).
3. To hold two hemispheric seminars on the participation, development and challenges of women in the port sector (Dominican Republic and Ecuador).
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